
NOTICE 

THIS IS TO NOTIFY THAT THE DEPARTMENT OF HISTORY IS GOING TO ORGANIZE 

UNDER MENTIONED PROGRAM FOR THE STUDENTS ON 03.01.2024 FROM 01.00 PM 

(Venue-ROOM NO.07). 

NAME OF THE PROGRAM 

DATE 02- 61- 2024 

REMEMBERING GANDHI 
( STUDENTS SEMINAR) 

ALL STUDENTS , TEACHERS ARE REQUESTED TO PARTICIPATE IN THE ABOVE 
MENTIONED PROGRAM. 

VICE-PRINCIPAL 

ASANSOL GIRLS' COLLEGE 

Vice-Principal Asansol Girls Colege 


